
 
Date: November 25, 2019 

To: Legislative Advisory Commission Members 

From: Myron Frans, Executive Secretary 

RE: Legislative Advisory Commission 20-Day Federal Funds Order  

The 20-day review period for the interim 2019 federal funds submission to the Legislative Advisory 
Commission (LAC), under the provision in Minnesota Statute 3.3005, subdivision 6, has ended. The 
attached requests received no recommendation by members of the LAC. They are hereby approved 
and available to the agencies for allotment. 

The following federal fund request received a request for further review and is not included in the 
order: 

• Pollution Control Agency - Natural Resource Damage Assessment and Restoration Program (NRDAR) 

Attachment 

cc:  Bill Marx, Fiscal Analysis Department 
Eric Nauman, Senate Counsel, Research and Fiscal Analysis 
MMB Team Leaders and Executive Budget Officers 

 






